
Regarding this bill to prevent local regulation of vacation rental: 
 
Please do NOT pass this legislation.   
Our neighborhoods are being inundated with commercial use, aka vacation rentals.  We 
barely still have neighbors.  There is nowhere for local residents to rent 
affordably.  Wages are not keeping up with rents.  Vacation rentals are not good 
neighbors.  Tourists are not residents.  Limiting the number of vacation rentals is 
necessary.  Zoning for them would be much better. 
 
Please do NOT deny us some local controls over the spread of commercial activity in 
our residential zones. 
 
Barry Marshall 
Manzanita, OR 
 


